
LAPASSAR MINUTES
February 4, 2017

Members in attendance: Ann Patten, Becky Moyer, Betty Dechant,
Denise Harry, Jan Showler, Joanne Mengle, Pat McKim, Stephanie
Troutner, Nora Wenner, Pat Drewry, and Marianne Canning

Jan Showler called the meeting to order. Stephanie Troutman led
the Pledge of Allegiance. Becky Moyer led the Pledge to the
LAPASSAR and Betty Dechant did the invocation.

Denise Harry read the minutes of the last meeting. Stephanie
moved to accept the minutes and Betty Dechant seconded.

The Treasurer's report was given by Jan Showler as Sue Moyer was
unable to attend the meeting. We have a balance of $194.

The following was brought up during the meeting:

l Visibility Community Collaborators - need to get the SAR
name out into the community. Whatever is going on this
summer connect and get involved.

l Make sure men give time for auxiliary meeting
l Link for PA Auxiliary on state SAR website
l Possible web page for LAPASSAR. Denise Harry is going to

talk to her husband about doing website
l What money is raised stays in Pennsylvania
l New membership application form for LAPASSAR. Denise

Harry moved to accept new form and Pat McKim seconded.
l Becky Moyer brought up donating a basket for Congress. It

was suggested a Pennsylvania themed basket. We are to
bring a monetary donation or item for the basket at the next
meeting.

l Fundraising ideas were mentioned: name badges, gift card
raffle, bake sale. We are open to any ideas for fundraising

l Anyone available to help with BOM (Board of Management)
l Youth Award
l Teach the Teacher
l Submission to the Minute Man newsletter by the 10th of the

month prior to the month of publication. Next submission is
due June 10.



l Current officers will continue in current position. Nominating
elections in May

Stephanie Troutman led the recessional and Betty Dechant led the
closing prayer.

Respectfully Submitted,

Denise L. Harry

Next meeting will be May 13 in State College.


